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I	fully	support	a	FAIR	PRICE	for	Solar.	The	price	paid	at	the	moment	is	totally	
inadequate.	After	struggling	to	be	able	to	pay	for	it	and	then	to	not	get	a	fair	price	
in	return,	I	am	very	disappointed..	We	are	doing	our	bit	to	use	clean	energy	and	
are	being	taken	advantage	by	the	big	companies..	We	are	pensioners	and	put	the	
solar	on	so	that	we	can	at	least	stay	cool	in	summer	and	hopefully	warm	in	
winter	but	that	is	not	going	to	happen	if	something	doesn't	change	in	the	pricing	
habits	of	these	greedy	companies.	We	already	use	less	than	a	1	person	household	
and	we	just	got	our	Bill	and	all		we	received	for	our	Solar	fed	in	was	a	lousy	
$4.35.This	surely	can't	continue	or	we	will	be	living	by	candle	light	and	cooking	
our	dinner	on	an	open	fire	in	the	back	yard.	I	am	fast	losing	faith	in	the	regulators	
and	Government	of	this	country.	
	
Glenice	Moy		
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